
lraheta, Alba 

Subject: FW: "Appeal of 127-141 N. Madison" 

From: Nancy van den Hout <nancvvandenhout@icloud.com> 
Date: July 22,2019 at 4:49:39 PM PDT 
To: mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net 
Cc: Steve Madison <smadison@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: "Appeal of 127-141 N. Madison" 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you know the content is safe. 

To the City Council: I support Pasadena's Heritage's appeal and request that the City Council 
not approve the project at 127-141 N. Madison as proposed. An EIR is needed to fully evaluate 
the project and study alternatives and proper mitigation. 

Thank you, 
Nancy van den Hout 
588 Arbor Street 
Pasadena, CA 911 05 
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-----. -· -- -·-- --------· - -



Iraheta, Alba 

Subject: FW: Appeal of 127-141 N. Madison 

From: Virginia Austin <virginia.ann.austin@gmail.com> 
Date: July 22,2019 at 4:58:54 PM PDT 
To: mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net 
Subject: Appeal of 127-141 N. Madison 

~AUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the 
content is safe. 

To City Council Members (Care of Mr. Jomsky) 

I'm writing to express my support of the appeal Pasadena Heritage filed for 127-141 N. 
Madison Ave. I am in agreement that a new building, if constru~ted, should be compatible 
with its historic setting and design guidelines. Including a small number of affordable units 
does not justify ignoring the General Plan and City Design Guidelines for the district. 

Please grant the appeal and help prevent the degradation of Pasadena's architectural 
assets. 

· Sincerely, 

Virginia Austin 
Resident of Tournament Fields 
727 S. Mentor Av. 
Pasadena, CA 91106 
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